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March 30, 2017

April 3, 2017

Washington State Office of the Attorney General     Washington State Department of Ecology
Ecology Division					Shorelands & Environmental Assistance 
1125 Washington St SE				3190-160th Avenue SE 
PO Box 40100						Bellevue, WA 98008-5452
Olympia, WA 98504-0100

RE:	Waterfront Park Dock PLN11084CSSDP

To whom it may concern,

Please find enclosed a packet containing relevant information concerning the “Waterfront Park Dock”  application for a Shoreline Substantial Development Permit, which was approved by the Director of Planning and Community Development at the City of Bainbridge Island on March 16, 2017, following the SEPA Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance issued on September 16, 2017. 

The packet contains the following Attachments:

A. Staff Report with link to all reference docks.
B. Notice of Decision

If you require any additional information please contact me at 780-3754.

Sincerely,



				
Heather Wright
Senior Planner
City of Bainbridge Island

Enclosures

cc:	Mark Epstein
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